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13th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Staffing Update 
 
I write to inform you of some leadership changes. It will have no detrimental effect on Lyngford 
Park Primary & Nursery, and my staff will continue to do the great job they are already doing. 
 
From Monday 20th January 2025, the Headteacher at Nerrols Primary School is being seconded to 
Pyrland School to take up an Assistant Headteacher position until the end of the academic year. 
 
I have been asked to take on the Headship at Nerrols whilst also maintaining my current role at 
Lyngford Park until the end of the academic year.  
 
To be clear, I am not leaving Lyngford Park Primary & Nursery and remain fully committed 
as we still have lots to do at our great school! 
 
My role will be split over the schools and my visibility will be lessened as time is spent at Nerrols.  
 
Mr Upham will deputise for me when I am at Nerrols Primary, and my Senior Leadership Team will 
all step up as required. It therefore gives Mr Upham and other Senior Leaders opportunities to 
further develop their leadership skills. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Nick Arnold 
Headteacher 
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